

28th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 5 will be visiting the Bank of England Museum in City of London on Tuesday 19th March. This visit is related to our maths topic of decimal numbers. We will also learn about money and the use of maths in real life.

Details are as follows:			
Date:	Tuesday 19 th March 2024		
Place:	Bank of England Museum in City of London		
Travel:	By tube, children will need to be at school by 8.50am; they will be leaving at 9.20am and will return to school to be collected at the usual time of 3.20pm .		
Cost:	There will be no charge for this trip.		
Lunch: The children will need a packed lunch for this trip. Children will be given a school packed lunch. However, you can, if you wish, send in your own packed lunch for your child on the day of the trip. A healthy packed lunch should not contain items such as sweets, fizzy drinks, large chocolate bars or sandwiches with fillings such as jam or Nutella.			
Children should wear school uniform as normal. Please make sure they have a jacket and appropriate footwear.			
Please ensure the permission slip is completed and returned to the class teacher by Monday 11th March.			
Thank you for your turne	your continued support	Green	tain,
Assistant Headt	cioglu Ms G Green teacher Hummingbird (Ms T'Choudhury Lavender Class Teacher
To Year 5 Teacher Child's Name:			
I have read and understand the information in the letter.			
I give permission for my child to go to the Bank of England Museum on Tuesday 19th March.			
Please tick one of the following:			
I would like to order a school packed lunch: Tuna sandwich			
		Cheese sandwich	
I will provide a healthy packed lunch for my child			
Parent's signature			